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STAFF SPOTLIGHT

GlenBrook Health Center 
would like to recognize 
Jackie Godbolt, our 
fantastic Diet Aide in the 
FANS department for her 
amazing work. Jackie is 
from Jamaica and has 
worked for GlenBrook 
Health Center for over a 
year. She likes the work 
environment and her 
coworkers from all 
departments. She 
appreciates the 
leadership and how they 
offer trust and foster a 
sense of responsibility. 
Outside of work Jackie 
cares for her 3-year-old 
grandson and enjoys 
going to the Oceanside 
Harbor. She is planning on 
a trip to Africa with her 
family. She is also 
planning on taking 
classes to learn more the 
dietary needs of our 
residents.

Congratulations to Tha 
Kraichit for winning JUNE 
2023 STAR OF THE 
MONTH. Tha is from 
Thailand and has worked 
at GlenBrook Health 
Center for 18 years. He 
thinks that GlenBrook is a 
good place to work for, 
and he especially likes 
the employee benefits. 
In his free time, he likes to 
exercise or stay home. If 
he could go anywhere in 
the world, he would go to 
Thailand. His goal is to 
retire in Thailand. We 
have all appreciate Tha’s 
kindness and dedication 
to the Health Center.

Between now and end of 
year, team members who 
send 5 or more allSTARs 
each month will be entered 
in a raffle to win $100 in 
allSTAR points! 

******
You can also nominate 
someone for Star of the 
Month on allSTARs, tell us 
something extraordinary 
about a team member.

GlenBrook is currently 
offering a referral bonus for 

Caregivers, CNA’s and 
LVN’s. If an employee is 

hired full-time by 
November 1st, 2023, they 

are eligible. 

ACHEIVERS

A very special thanks to Edna 
Ricardez, our wonderful Med 
Tech in Assisted Living, for 
planning birthday celebrations 
for employees. Thank you for 
going above and beyond to 
show our employees how 
special they are on their 
birthdays. Congratulations on 
winning STAR OF THE QUARTER!


